
From: Robert Fojtik <Robert.Fojtik@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 9:11 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Celia Meza <Celia.Meza@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Post-event disclosure - G2 "Best B2B Tech Companies in Chicago" 
 
Steve, 
 
G2, a business-to-business technology review website based in Chicago, invited the Mayor to attend 
their “"Best B2B Tech Companies in Chicago" awards. The Mayor and Deputy Mayor for Economic 
Development were unavailable to attend, so I attended in my official capacity as a representative of the 
administration. 
 

• G2 (invitation sent to Mayor, she is unavailable, and neither were Deputy Mayor Samir Mayekar 
– I served as a surrogate). 

• Awards presentation of the "Best B2B Tech Companies in Chicago" and networking; I read the 
list of names of recipients. 

• November 14, 2019 

• No ticket cost; invitation only but includes broader Chicago tech community. There was food 
and drink, although I did not consume anything. 

• No one is attending with me 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Rob 
 
 
Robert Fojtik, Senior Advisor (he/him) 
Office of the Mayor, City of Chicago 
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